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‘Dear Directors:

" Conservancy fundin

- does not fun

March 17, 2004

Board of Directors
Monterey Peninsula Water

P.O. Box 85
Monterey, CA 93942

It has come to my a n that the question has ar'i

poss1b111ty of the Coa

certlﬁcatlon
diversion of
action by the

servancy is interested in continuing to work with local partn
rey Peninsula Water Management District, to restore the resourc
"his could include jointly developing projects us1ng a combinatio
ding and other State sources, prov1ded there is a clear separatio
fded for mitigation purposes and what is an enhancement, not part of a




